
Hey there!

Welcome to March! First of all, Happy International Women's Day!Happy International Women's Day!

Can you believe we are ONE YEAR into COVID? It seems like yesterday we

were all thinking, "Oh, we'll be home for two weeks and then return to our

regularly scheduled lives."

As business owners, we've all been climbing a steep learning curve in COVID.

Whether it was mastering the art of Zooming, or figuring out how to pivot to

serve our existing clients and gain new ones, we've all learned how to be

better business owners.

If COVID has taught me anything, it's to expect the unexpected, but remain

thoughtful in how to manage the surprises.

In the case of Beth Blaney & Associates, the unexpected came in the form of

abundance, followed by deep gratitude.deep gratitude.

So let me say thank you, for your continued faith and partnership, but even

more so for referring BB&A to your fellow entrepreneurs. 

Thanks to all of you, BB&A has grown exponentially, making it necessary to

wait list new clients. "Growth is great, but quality is better," remains the tenet of

our business, and we are working to strategically scale operations to ensure

the highest quality of support for the long haul.

Over the next few months, we'll update you on how we are making the BB&A

experience better, so you can remain confident in choosing us as your

bookkeepers and business cheerleaders. Stay tuned!



Hint: We’re working on something super specialsuper special for small businesses &
solopreneurs who are managing their own QuickBooks! 

Happy March!Happy March!

Email Beth

Beth's Blog Series

You've heard me say it before, but I'm going to tell you again: A paperless
office is a peaceful office.

If you follow my Top 10 Financial Tips blog series, you already know how to
organize your financial documents. Today, I want to spend some time talking
about business documents, and the why and how to keep your business house
in order...

Keep Reading...

mailto:beth@bethblaney.com
https://www.bethblaney.com/post/organizing-business-documents-101


Small Biz Spotlight
Angela Hall is the owner/founder of

Friar Tuck Home. Friar Tuck Home. She is a home stager

and residential redesigner.

She offers different service options to fit

her clients' needs and budget - from a

room refresh to designer for a day to

custom package options. Angela works with clients both in-person and

virtually. She even helped me with redesigning my master bedroom!

Find Angela on Facebook, Instagram, or visit her website to see how she can

help you!

At Beth Blaney & Associates our top concern is
providing small businesses and solopreneurs ​freedom from the number-

crunching and office work that pulls them from their fields of expertise. We
relieve our clients of the demands of running an office so that they can find

freedom to focus on what they love to do. We alleviate the stress and chaos
that can accompany bookkeeping and office tasks. We also keep up with new

regulations so you don't have to! ​

Email: beth@bethblaney.com
Phone: 978.300.BETH

Visit Our Website

 ​  ​  ​  ​  ​
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https://www.friartuckhome.com/
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